
 

 

  

Monday 14th March 2022 
 
 
 
Dear parents and children of Topaz class, 
 
I have had such an amazing time teaching in Reception this year and I will miss you 
all - you are all amazing and have been such fun to teach. You have made me laugh 
and smile, amazed me with all that you have learnt and wowed me with all the 
things you know! Thank you for being so fabulous and you will have a great Summer 
with Mr Harwood. I will most certainly keep in touch and will be sending you lots of 
love from the seaside!  
 
Parents, thank you for all your support in Reception, it is always so appreciated. Any 
questions please come have a chat with me!  
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Mrs Holmes 
 


